
20th September 2022 

Dates for your Diary 

September 2022 

20th:  Sports Morning and picnic for families of children 
 in years 2, 4 & 6   

22nd:  Sports Morning and picnic for families of children 
 in years 1, 3 & 5   

27th:  9.05am - Year 5 Curriculum presentation to 
 parents (large hall) 

 3.30pm - Danbury information session for year 6 
parents (large hall)  

 4.00pm - Year 6 Secondary Transfer meeting 
 (large hall) 

28th:  9.05am - Year 3 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

29th: 9.05am - Year 2 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

30th:  9.05am - Year 6 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

October 2022 

3rd:   Harvest Assembly for pupils (Harvest Boxes in this 
morning please) 

6th:   9.05am - Year 4 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

7th:   9.05am - Year 1 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

17th:  Diwali Celebrations Week/Assembly for pupils 

18th - 21st : Danbury Residential for Year 6 pupils 

21st:   Last day of Term 1 

31st October 2022:  First day of Term 2 

November 2022 

4th:  INSET DAY—No pupils in school 
 

Staying in Touch    
      

Miss Lemon - FS Early Years Phase Leader FSleader@brunswick-
house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Kitchen – LKS1 Phase Leader (Yrs 1 & 2) 

KS1leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 3 & 4) 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Zigler—UKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher – Mrs W Skinner 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Fullagar   

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Families, 
 

A warm Brunswick welcome to all our new foundation stage children and their families.  What a wonderful first 
week they had.  So many happy smiling faces.   

We are really looking forward to the children’s sports mornings this week and hope to see you at the Family picnics 
at 11.45 on the day of your child’s events.         
 

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 

Vacancies 

We are currently looking for two roles in the school for care-
taker/site manager.  Please see the link below for full details 
and how to apply.  

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=106589 

ACTS OF KINDNESS 

 
Mirko, (year 3) for 

showing kindness and 
offering a child his time 

and a space to talk 
about their  
worries.  

 
 

Parents and children who 
have helped put cones  
and barriers out in the  

mornings 


